Nicholas Mueller

From: lan Moore <ianofmoore@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 12:41 PM

To: Nicholas Mueller

Subject: External: We Support Changing 8th & 10th Back To Two-Way
Hello,

| received a flyer yesterday with your contact information for expressing my stance on the proposal to revert 8th and
10th/11th back to 2-way roads. My wife and | live on the 900-block of North 8th and we both support this proposal as
long as it also removes the highway designation from those roads as well. The current traffic configuration promotes
speeding traffic nearly all day long. Additionally, too many trucks use these roads and make a tremendous amount of
noise for an otherwise quiet residential area. It would be much better if the heavy traffic was routed through
commercially zoned areas rather than residential ones. | also feel that reverting them to 2-way would also greatly
improve access to the downtown area.

Thank you for your time,
lan & Kayleen Moore
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